
 
M Maughan 
6 York Avenue 
Jarrow 
NE32 5LT 
  

Date:  22/07/2015 
Our ref: ST/0367/15/HFUL 
Your ref: 
  
This matter is being dealt with by: 
Garry Simmonette on 0191 4247426 
e-mail address: 
planningapplications@southtyneside.gov.uk 

 
Dear Madam 
 
Proposal:  Single storey side and rear bedroom, bathroom & utility extension. 
Location: 6 York Avenue, Jarrow, NE32 5LT 
 
I refer to your correspondence in respect of the above development confirming your intention to withdraw 
the planning application. 
 
Your planning application has now been formally withdrawn and I am retaining one copy of your 
application form and plans for office records. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
 
 
 
 

George Mansbridge 
Head of Development Services 
 
c.c. Mr D Lillie, ORCA LGS Solutions Ltd.  
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